
 

 

Alburgh Planning Commission 
Town Plan Hearing 

August 20, 2024  
Municipal Conference Room 

 

Present: Chair John Clarke, John Chesarek, Danielle James Choiniere 
 
Guests: John Goodrich & Emily Klofft of NW Regional Planning 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:18pm. There was no quorum present. Copies of the recently updated Town Plan were 
available to the public. 

John Goodrich asked about the rail trail, how prior conversations had to do with benches and potential issues with 
horseback riders. The board said they haven’t heard any conflict between horseback riders or ATVs.  

John Chesarek talked about the grant to use property Alburg Industrial Development Corp. gave to the Town of 
Alburgh. He also heard back from the State of Vermont about putting up icons for parking, biking, snowmobiles, 
etc. There will either be a sign on the east or west side of Route 2 pointing to Industrial Park Road and the trail 
entrance. 
 
The Town Plan could not official be adopted by the board without a quorum. 
 
Emily Klofft mentioned grants, most having strings like 25% local matches.  
 
John Chesarek mentioned an incoming sign on East Alburgh Road regarding the town beach’s location further 
along that stretch of road. 

John Clarke will investigate available grants. 

John Chesarek motioned to end the meeting at 7:35pm. John Clarke seconded. No quorum could vote but 
everyone went home! 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Danielle James Choiniere 


